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Nonprofit Infrastructure (NPI) Grant program  
Caring for Colorado Centennial Fund in collaboration with the Department of Local Affairs (DOLA) 
awarded grants totaling $1,253,242.34 to nonprofits that were affected by the infrastructure aftermath 
of COVID-19 in these designated counties: Baca, Bent, Cheyenne, Crowley, Kiowa, Kit Carson, Las 
Animas, Lincoln, Logan, Morgan, Otero, Phillips, Prowers, Sedgewick, Washinton, and Yuma. 
 

Project Name  Award Amount  
Advocates Against Domestic Assault  $60,000.00   

Arkansas Valley Exposition and Fair  $50,000.00   

Baby Bear Hugs  $60,000.00   

Center for Healing Trauma and Attachment, Inc.  $15,000.00   

College Access Navigators  $75,333.34   

Country Living Learning Center  $20,000.00   

Dynamic Dimensions, Inc.  $35,000.00   

Earth Mountain Education Farm  $30,000.00   
FA - Latino Community Foundation of Colorado  
ORG = Conectoras de Montbello   $60,000.00   

Family Resource Center  $88,750.00   

Golden Plains Recreation Center, Inc.  $45,000.00   

Help for Abused Partners  $55,000.00   

Kids At Their Best  $88,750.00   

Kit Carson Rural Development  $40,000.00   

Las Animas Helping Hands  $25,000.00   

Little Sprouts Learning Center  $45,000.00   

Morgan County Family Center  $55,000.00   

Prairie Cultural Commons  $35,000.00   

Prairie Family Center  $62,909.00   

Rural Communities Resource Center  $88,750.00   

S.A.R.A., Inc.  $55,000.00   

Small Town Project  $75,000.00   

SOCO Clubhouse  $20,000.00   

The Cornerstone Resource Center  $68,750.00   

 

https://dlg.colorado.gov/npi

